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PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION WINTER SESSION 2025

We are now enrolling for our PRESCHOOL IRISH DANCE winter which begins on January 8, 2025. These classes
are for children ages 3,4 & 5. Children will be taught the basic moves, technique and posture required for Irish
Dance. This class is designed to be fun and instructional! Our Winter Session students are invited to participate
in our annual showcase, which will be held Saturday March 1 at Marshall Middle School.

Class offerings are below:
Tuesday 5:30-6:05pm (ages 3-5) OR
Thursday 12:30-1:05pm (ages 3-5)

Classes will meet once per week and run for 8 weeks. We have 3 sessions for the year - Fall, Winter and
Spring. Fall runs late September through early November. Winter runs January through early March. Spring
runs early April through mid May.

Winter 2024 dates

Tuesday dates - January 7,14,21,28 & February 4, 11, 18, 25
Thursday dates - January 9, 16, 23, 30 & February 6,13, 20, 27

Tuition is $96/session for the WINTER ONLY and is payable at the time of enrollment. Enrollment priority for
winter and spring sessions will be given to the students enrolled in the prior session. No special equipment is
needed. Students can wear shorts and t-shirt and socks or black ballet slippers.

Multi-child discount: We offer a multi-child discount for families with more than one student. The second child
of a family will receive a 15% discount on their class and registration fees, the third child will receive a 50%
discount on their class and registration fees, and the fourth child and any subsequent children will be free. The
student with the highest tuition is considered the first (undiscounted) child. Discounts will be applied to each
additional child as described above.

To Register — Log in to our Parent Portal- https://app.iclasspro.com/parentportal/bellpgh/login/relogin and choose

the session in which you would like to enroll. Follow the prompts through to the end until you receive a green
banner that says your enrollment is complete. You will receive both an enrollment and payment confirmation

email. Any questions, please contact us at enrollment.bellschool@gmail.com. Thank you! (=
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